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Wednesday, 17th   February 2021 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: TENDERS SCAM WARNING 

It has come to the attention of the Moses Kotane Local Municipality, that there is 

unscrupulous person(s) trying to solicit bribes from service providers claiming to be 

MKLM SCM Officials. The person is calling service providers requesting to meet with 

them so as to close the deal in order to be awarded MKLM tenders. 

Therefore, Service Providers are hereby formally cautioned that: 

1. Those people currently calling service providers are not MKLM SCM Officials but 

scammers/ Con-men. 

2. Service providers must be alert at all times, if needs be, verify any SCM related to 

014 555 1313. 

3.   Moses Kotane Local Municipality would like to put it on record that participation 

of awarding of Tender processes is free of charge. Any upfront payment of money 

in exchange of tenders should be treated as a scam. 

The Municipality further urge anyone with information to report these fraud activities 

and related incidents to the nearest police station.  

Ends 

 

Issued by Communications Unit of Moses Kotane Local Municipality 
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